
There will be new procedures for the classes to ensure 
everyone's health and safety.  They are as follows:


• When we are indoors, splitting the classes in half will still ensure social 
distancing.


• Unvaccinated Individuals are Encouraged to wear a mask.  If you do not 
have a mask or forget to bring one to class, you may purchase one from us 
for $4.00.  


• Only ONE family member may participate in the classes.  This is only 
temporary during the pandemic.  NO extra family members may attend at this 
time.


• Training stations for each customer will be marked on the floor indoors to 
ensure social distancing


• Everyone must maintain the 6 ft social distance requirements whenever 
possible.


• Owners may bring their own chair and/or crate for you and your dog if 
necessary


• Please Do Not come to class if you, the dog, or any family member has been 
sick within two weeks of class day.


• Hand sanitizer will be provided for everyone to use



